
                                                                     

 

                               

  

 

 

       Week Ahead January 10-14th, 2022 

            Margaret Ma Murray Community School 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

10 

Virtual 

Assembly 9:00 

a.m.  

 

Full classes in 

session 

11 12 

 

13 

 

 

14 

 

 

17 18 

Pod 2 swim lessons 

1-2 p.m. 

 

Mrs. Fehr skating 

Miss Jesperson 

field house 

1:00-2:15 p.m. 

19 

 

20 

Pod 2  swim lessons 

1-2 p.m. 

21 

24 

Virtual 

Assembly 9:00 

a.m. 

25 

Pod 2 swim lessons 

1-2 p.m. 

26 27 

Pod 2 swim lessons 

1-2 p.m. 

28 

School closed 

Pro-D day  

 

Welcome back to our students!  We look forward to our second term of 2021-2022.  Some information 

reminders from the district are included in this week ahead.  

 

COVID letter: January 7th, 2022  This link is the latest letter from Superintendent, Mr. Petrucci. It 

includes safety measures, daily health checks and what a functional closure may look like.  It is 

important that all families read and understand this information.  

 

 

https://www.prn.bc.ca/wp-content/plugins/pdfjs-viewer-shortcode/pdfjs/web/viewer.php?file=/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2022/01/Covid-parent-letter-Jan.-7-2022-V2.pdf&dButton=true&pButton=true&oButton=false&sButton=true#zoom=auto&pagemode=none
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1


Attendance:  Please continue to call or email the office each day should your child/children not be 

attending.  If you need to pick up your child during the day, please call the office and your child will be 

called down and dismissed from the front entrance. We ask that anyone entering the building, come in 

through the front door and be masked.  This will ensure that our safety protocols are followed. 

 

We will continue to update parents and caregivers on a weekly basis.  We may move to daily updates, 

should we have limited staff at school due to illness.  We are optimistic that our students and staff will 

have a successful term and learning will continue and be supported.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the office or email kscheck@prn.bc.ca.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kathy Scheck  Hunter Mackay  Linda Gibos  

Principal  Vice Principal   Secretary  
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